
The Edward Electric Co 
PO Box 665 
Hillside, IL 60162 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard Rittenbacher 
Village of Orland Park  
14700 Ravinia Ave 
Orland Park, IL 60462 
 
 
Re: Street Light at 16055 Laurel Drive  
 
We have visited the site and are pleased to provide the following quote for a new concrete light pole, 
electric service, VOP pedestal. 
 
Any spoils to be loaded on Edward Electric trucks and deposited in VOP waste yard. 
VOP to furnish and install new light pole & related wiring.  
 
 All areas to be kept broom clean. 
 
ALL WORK WILL BE ACEPTABLE TO THE VILLAGE OF ORLAND PARK. 
 
Edward Electric will furnish all labor, equipment, and materials to perform the above work for the sum 
of $4275.00. For installation of helix foundation deduct $500; $3775.00 

 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Steven Passarelli 
President  
The Edward Electric Co  
 


